
919 Albany Street
Los Angeles, CA 90015

Dear <<First Name>>, 

It’s finally time to come back to LMU Loyola Law School for our 10-year reunion! Taking place on 
June 10, 2023, the LMU Loyola Law School Milestone Reunions will be a wonderful opportunity for 
us to reconnect with old classmates, reminisce about our time at LLS, and honor our reunion while 
enjoying delicious food and drink in a festive setting. 
 
As you know, a Loyola law degree prepared us well for fulfilling careers and lives rich with meaning 
and purpose. As we all reflect on the cherished values that have shaped who we are, we invite you 
to not just come back, but to give back as well. 
 
Let’s celebrate our milestone 10-year reunion with a gift in any amount. The Class of 2012 has set 
a giving goal of $50,000 to help support the success of our future lawyers. Please consider giving 
to the Juris Fund, the Loyola Scholarship, the Evening Division Scholarship, or the area of your 
choice. 
 
The deadline to register for our reunion is June 3. Visit lls.edu/reunions for more details.  
 
Thank you so much for your support of LLS. We can’t wait to see everyone!

Honor your milestone reunion with a gift:

Reunion Committee  
Brian Costello, J.D. ’12
Amy Kapner, J.D. ’12
Shant Karnikian, J.D. ’12
Blythe Kochsiek, J.D. ’12

 
Anthony Lai, J.D. ’12
Paola Neri, J.D. ’12
Michael Sugarman, J.D. ’12


